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I oppose HB3390 for many reasons. Not only the impact to those who rely on the 

practices and resource. But those who are also unaware of the impact to them. Think 

of the replacement products that will be used in place of fur, as just one example, 

plastics. Synthetics. Not even remotely environmentally friendly. I suppose at the end 

of the day this is just one more thing to be changed for the worse in this state. Please 

consider your position carefully on this issue. A lot of people will be impacted by this 

if passed.  


